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Re: News about salary increase of other universities in Hong Kong 
 
 
June 28, 2007 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Below is an extract from the Hong Kong Economic Journal, 27th June, 2007.  We are 
following up the issue about the issue of salary increase closely and will keep you in post. 
 
“Following a uniform 3% salary increase at the City University of Hong Kong in April, the 
Council of the Chinese University of Hong Kong has passed a resolution yesterday that it will 
use its own reserve money to increase the salary of those non-teaching staff that had 
experienced a salary cut in 2004.  Their increases will range from 2.8% to 7%.  In regard 
to the salary increase of the entire Chinese University, it is believed that the Council will 
make a decision once when the detail of the government funding is announced.” 
 
“Currently, the Chinese University has about 4,500 non-teaching staff members.  Starting 
from March 2004, 3,500 of them have experienced a salary cut of 4% or 10%.  To 
recompense them, the Council has held a meeting yesterday and decided to increase their 
salary of 2.8% or 7%, which will take place in July 2007.  The concerned staff will be 
informed of the news in the coming week. “ 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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